
19th June 2018 
 
Friends of Bingley Pool 
 
Report for Bingley Town Council in relation to grant of £5880 received for feasibility work on 
Bingley Pool. 
 
The grant was received in June 2017, and two studies were commissioned in July 2017. 
 
 
Couch Perry Wilkes delivered a comprehensive report and were paid £2880.00 as set out in 
their quotation.  This report is appended  
 
This report then fed into a longer process of business plan development with consultant, 
Paul Smith. 
Paul led a detailed and interactive process, culminating with a presentation of the draft 
business plan to John Coulton at BDMC.  Paul has been paid £3000.00 as detailed in his 
original quotation.  Again, the report is appended. 
 
On the basis of the business plan, Friends of Bingley Pool have agreed to move towards 
phase 2 of the community asset transfer process of Bingley Pool, with a target of September 
2018 for submission. 
 
 
Dr Anna Mdee 
Co-Chair- Friends of Bingley Pool 


